
February 3,2004 

Rwehl&j 
fEB I 2004 

Mr. Thomas S. Tycz 
Chief, Satellite Division 
In tern ati on a1 Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission &bhtl 
445 12 '~ Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Internetionel Bureau 

Re: Application No. SAT-LOA- 19970925-00109 

Dear Mr. Tycz: 

I understand that The FCC has recently issued rules regarding the V-band satellite 
proceedings. Orbital Sciences Corporation, on behalf of ORBLINK, LLC has decided to 
withdraw the above referenced V-band satellite application in light of the current 
conditions. 

I appreciate your kind attention to the request for withdrawal. 

Sincerely , 

LM:mcb 

r e o  Millstein 
Senior Vice President & General Counsel 

Orbital Sciences Corporation 21839 Atlantic Blvd., Dulles, VA 201 66 703-406-5000 


